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Straight from the Chairs facebook page. How is this for an open mind.  

. 

I want to extend my deepest gratitude to Moms and Students Demand Action for 

making the trip to the state capitol and advocating an end to gun tragedies. Your 

collective presence made a strong statement, and it was inspiring to witness such 

dedication to protecting the safety of our communities.  

 

A special thank you goes to the students who joined us. Your engagement on the 

issues that matter to you, especially those that impact your safety and well-being, 

was truly moving. You reminded us of the importance of listening to the voices of 

young people, and the need for change that respects their right to learn without fear.  

 

Several students shared personal stories about their first memories of lockdown drills 

in schools, and the deep fear they felt in places that should be safe for learning. 

These powerful stories highlight the urgency of this issue, and I am committed to 

continuing the fight for solutions that prioritize the safety of our children.  

 

I encourage all student advocates to keep pushing for change, and to continue 

raising your voices on this issue. Together, we can create a future where every 

student can feel safe in school.  

 

Check out their work at  

https://momsdem 


